
 

ÖREBRO IWC Orebro , December 8, 2019 

DISTRICT 234 

SWEDEN 

Dear Beverly and the ladies of Boonah IWC, 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from your friends in IWC Orebro, 

Last Wednesday, the 4th of December, we celebrated that Christmas is now “ just around the 
corner”.  To this special meeting the members donated various Christmas gifts and we 
arranged a lottery. A lot of popular lottery tickets were quickly sold out and there were 
many winnings displayed on the table.  Saffron crusts, candles, decorated napkins, mulled 
wine etc.  We were all happy to see that we also this year will be able to contribute with 
quite a lot of money to “Majblomman”, an organization working in various ways to combat 
child poverty in Sweden.  We enjoyed listening to Christmas songs and we also sang 
together. One of the members granddaughter, Linnea, led the songs.  The delicious dinner 
this evening was “inspired” by Christmas. 

This very special time of year we are all looking forward to spending a lot of time with 
friends and families. In all joy of Christmas let us not forget to reach out for somebody less 
fortunate… 

Our new IW-year begins as usual January 10, celebrating the day when the first Inner-Wheel 
club was founded in 1924.    

  

We all wish you the most wonderful Christmas and a happy New Year! 

Annika Sandén, ISO 

Örebro IWC, Örebro, Sweden 


